From: Randy Grasso

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 9:38:15 PM

Randy Grasso
527 Beede Hill Road
Fremont, NH 03044

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The whole lure of NH is the Beauty of our Mountains and scenic Roads. This brings in most of NH:s
revenue, most of my free time is riding trough the entire route of this disgusting Power line project that
serves no purpose to the state or our country for that matter. It is unconceivable to me that the USA
would even think about letting another country run power lines into our lands so they can profit. Any
public official that would even think about saying this is ok also need to be removed. This is the most
horrible thing that could ever happen to New Hampshire!

Sincerely,
Randy Grasso
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